Memo

To: Bedminster Township building permit applicants
From: Phil Neas, Building Code Official

Date: December 3™, 2015

RE: Electrical approval for building permits

Effective December 3", 2015, all projects which involve proposed
electrical work must have an electric plan submitted at the time of
application that is approved/stamped by a third party electrical
underwriter.

The following is a list of electrical underwriters that can be contacted to examine
and approve plans:

Code Inspections Inc: 215-672-9400
Commonwealth Code Inspections: 610-692-6762
Mid-Atlantic Inspections Inc: 215-322-2626

United Inspection Agency: 215-542-9977



